
Dear Parent,  

This is to inform you that there will be Parent Teaching meeting of your ward (LKG, UKG AND CLASS 1 ) 

on Saturday(15.04.23) sharp at 8.15 am. You will be able to meet your ward's Teacher personally. There 

will be no class so do not bring the children. Kindly bring a diary and pen to note down the details. Kindly 

bring Rs135/- as student fund.  

Regards,  

Principal  

St. Mary's Convent High School 


